MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR

Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your expression of interest in the position of Founding Principal of Rashid and Latifa School (RLS).

The nature of this unique role and the on-going work of the RLS Task Force make it somewhat different from the usual

school leader job specification.

We seek an experienced Principal who is currently working at the top of her/his game, and who will be sympathetic to the

particular demands and sensitivities of this extremely high-profile position.

Please take time to carefully read the information in the attached brochure. If, having considered this, you feel that you
would be in a strong position to lead the school through the next phase of its development, I shall be happy to receive your
application.

I wish you good fortune.

Sincerely,

Dr Ziad J. Azzam
Director, RLS Task Force



